
 

 

 
 
 

CALL for PROPOSALS: 
Re-entry Practitioners’ Symposium 

2018 
 

The Re-entry Practitioners’ Symposium will be held on May 17, 2018 at the Maryland 
Police and Correctional Training Commissions (PCTC) in Sykesville, MD. 
 

The theme of this year’s symposium is “Collaboration- Enhancing Re-entry Partnerships.” 
Please submit proposals for the following workshop tracks: 
 

 Innovative Practices 

 Legal and Advocacy Collaborations 

 Collaborations with Public Safety or Corrections 
 

Proposals should address evidenced-based programming; innovative and promising 
practices; partnership development, and collaborations in re-entry.  Your proposal 
should include the following: 
 

1. Presenter’s name and bio (50 words or less)  
2. Presenter’s contact information (title, agency, phone, email address) 
3. Title of workshop and brief description (150 words or less)  
4. Learning objectives  

 

 

Each workshop will be 50 minutes in length. 
 

The deadline for proposal submission is February 12, 2018.  Send your proposal to     
maryland.reentry@maryland.gov 

 
Coming Soon  

Registration and Hotel Reservation Information 
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